The Official Newsletter of Brauer's Aviators
AMA Club Charter # 1612 - www.brauersaviators.org

Meeting Thursday January 11th at 6 PM Moose Lodge 75 Washington St. NT

January 2024

President:

Joe Suarez 716-440-6348

Volume XXXVI Issue 411

716-440-6348 *Vice President:*

Kevin Borzilleri 716-444-2950

Secretary:

Dan Yaeger 716-572-5886

Treasurer:

Al Herrington 716-553-5126

Newsletter Editor: Mike Bucklaew 716-982-6275

Field Marshall: Tom Welch

716-695-6053 *Safety Officers:*

Joe Suarez 716-694-8641

Webmaster:

Dave Raczka 716-458-5652

AMA Instructors:

Dave Raczka
716-458-5652
Brian Mau
716-694-5884
Clarence Ragland
716-434-7965
Walt Blazynski
Jr.
716-688-0522
Dan Yaeger
716-572-5886

Club Historian:

Will Burley 716-563-0754

JANUARY HOLIDAY MEETING AT THE MOOSE LODGE

At the last meeting it was decided that we would have a Pot Luck holiday party in January for our next meeting. To pull this off we'll need anyone and everyone who is coming to RSVP and coordinate what they are bringing.

Please send an email to <u>brauers_aviators@yahoo.com</u> to let us know you're coming and what delightful treats you've got in mind to bring for the party. It will be Thursday, January 11^h at 6:00 PM. 75 Washington St, North Tonawanda.

So far we have 9 RSVP's and these treats:

1. 16" pizza, pretzels & dip

2. Chicken wing dip & chips

3. Coleslaw

4. Mac & cheese dish

5. Ambrosia salad and a dessert

6. Sub trav

7. Fruit tray

8. Chili

9. Italian sausage and peppers

We're also going to be having a Chinese auction with items that folks bring. So, go through your workbench and see if you have duplicate items or things you just are not going to use (ex. A duplicate watt-meter, or a wealth of hobby knives, etc.) Tickets will be a dollar a piece with all funds going to the club treasury. We are not going to collect items ahead of time but will put the item in a lunch bag where you can place your winning ticket.

Come join us, bring a dish and an item for the auction. You know you want to...



MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

Your \$50.00 dues were "due" in December. If you haven't paid yet you can mail a check to our Treasurer: Al Herrington - 6505 Amy Lane - Lockport, NY 14094 or bring it to the meeting. We've only had 19 members renew so far! Don't let this be your last newsletter. On a brighter note we've received \$100 in donations to the club. Thank you very much!!



WING & ROTOR CHINESE AUCTION

A few pictures from the Wing & Rotor Chinese Auction. It'll be exciting to see how ours turns out.



